
Roemerman, Paul 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: FLINIAU, HOLLY - OGC <HOLLY.FLINIAU@OGC.USDA.GOV> 
Tuesday, August 23, 2016 1:20 PM 
Roemerman, Paul; Mitchell, Brian 
Simes, Benjamin 
RE: Bessey 

Hi All: 

I haven't forgotten and it's still on my to do list, but I haven't followed up on my commitment to you yet. I have one 
more program review to write, and then Bessey is up as my #1 priority. 

Thanks for asking. 

Holly 
Holly Fliniau, Field Coordinator 
USDA Environmental Management Division 
740 Simms Street, Room 309 
Golden, CO 80401 
(303) 275-5547 

From: Roemerman, Paul [mailto:Roemerman.Paul@epa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 12:17 PM 
To: FLINIAU, HOLLY - OGC <HOLLY.FLINIAU@OGC.USDA.GOV>; Mitchell, Brian <Mitchell.Brian@epa.gov> 
Cc: Simes, Benjamin <Simes.Benjamin@epa.gov> 
Subject: Bessey 

The Nebraska Site Assessment Manager, Brian Mitchell, hasn't seen any work plans for PA at the Bessey site. 
I'm worried that A PA might be done that isn't acceptable to EPA. Can you let him know what is going on with the Bessey 
site? 

Thanks, Paul 

Paul W. Roemerman 
Site Assessment Manager 
Kansas State Coordinator 
US EPA Region 7 
11201 Renner Boulevard 
Lenexa, Kansas 66219 
913-551-7694 

National Response Center 24/7 Spill Reporting Line 1 -800-424-8802 and EPA Emergency Response Duty Officer 24/7 
Spill Reporting Line 913-281-0991 

Holly, 

40521132 SB 
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This electronic message contains information generated by the USD A solely for the intended recipients. Any 
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the 
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, 
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately. 
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